
Q: I currently use the Public Education Tax Credit. Can I do the Arizona Charitable credit
as well?
A: Yes, Each tax credit is independent. You can take advantage of the Charitable Tax
and Public Education Tax Credits.

YES!  I want to support children and adults 
with disabilities in Arizona!

Name: ___________________________________________________
Address:_________________________________________________
City:_____________________________________________________
State:_____________ Zip:_________________
E-mail Address:___________________________________________

Enclosed is my check made payable to UCP of Central Arizona
Please charge my $__________ ____________contribution to my: 
Visa   Mastercard   American   Express   Discover
Card Number: ____________________________________________
Expiration Date_____________
Security Code: ______________

Signature:_________________________________________
Please mail to UCP: 1802 W. Parkside Ln. Phoenix AZ 85027

Q: How much can I give?
A: As much as you want but the tax credit is only up to $400 for married couples filing 
jointly and $200 for single filing.

Q: How do I claim the credit? 
A: Simply donate to UCP of Central Arizona by December 31, 2013. UCP will send you 
an acknowledgement of your gift. 

Q: When is the deadline to give?
A: December 31, 2013

Q: Do I need to itemize my deductions? 
A: No, now you don’t have to itemize to qualify!

Frequently Asked Questions*

*Please consult your tax advisor for your specific tax situation.

Did You Know?

of Central Arizona
*Please consult your tax advisor for additional 
details and eligibility requirements.

The Arizona Charitable Tax Credit allows you to direct your tax dollars to 
UCP of Central Arizona to help provide a life without limits to those with 
disabilities.  As a qualifying charitable organization under the Arizona 
Charitable Tax Credit program for the 2013 calendar year, individual 
Arizona taxpayers who make a contribution to UCP of Central Arizona 
may be eligible for an Arizona income tax credit of up to $400 for married 
taxpayers and up to $200 for single taxpayers and heads of households in 
lieu of an Arizona income tax deduction. This is not just another tax 
deduction, it’s a tax credit that reduces the amount you owe the state, 
dollar for dollar!

Visit www.UCPofCentralAZ.org to learn more!


